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Calendan

10/1 October Awards & Birthday
Celebration

“Blessed is the king who comes in the name of
the Lord!" “Peace in heaven and glory in the

highest!

= Luke 19:38

9/17~10/29 Candy Drive

10/29 Submit your QTin Bible Reading
Chart

Memonty Venne
Maalihon

10/1 “Show me your ways, Lord, teach me your

paths.” - Psalms 25:U

10/8 “So do not fear, for I am with you - Isaiah
4110

10/15 “And everyone who calls on the name of the
Lord will be saved.” - Acts 2:21

10/22 “Salvation is found in no one else, for there
is no other name - Acts U:12

10/29 “All the prophets testify about him that
everyone who believes in him receives forgiveness

of sins through his name. - Acts 1o:U3



1. Collect Talents. 2tEE Bof24la,

You can collect talents through attendance,
submitting QTin Bible Reading Chart and
this week's

memorizing Memory Verse

Marathon.  Award store is coming up in

August.

2. QTin Daily BIBLE Reading 42| £
Please mark the calendar with the days that
you and your child read the bible together
or had QT and send it to your teacher by
10/29. (To qualify you must read it for at
least 15 days!)

WELCOMING JESUS!
LUKE 19:28-44

Jesus was heading to Jerusalem to celebrate passover.

When he was almost there He stopped and said. “Go
into the village and bring a donkey to me. If anyone
asks you why. You shall say, Jesus needs it.”

The disciples went into the village and there really
was a donkey just like Jesus said!

Jesus sat on the donkey and went into Jerusalem!
When the people heard the news that Jesus is coming,
They were so excited to meet King Jesus.

People laid their Clothes and waved palm branches
shouting out “Hosanna in the highest" as Jesus rode
into the city.

Some people were not happy that people were praising
Jesus. But the crowd kept praising Jesus's name louder

and louder.
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3. Memory Verse Marathon afots

Teachers will be checking during Sunday bible

study.

U. Sunday Snack Sign Up z.0] 1k4] apels]
Please sign up for teachers/volunteers snack

on Sundays.

5. Candy Drive 9/17~10/29

Please donate candy for our Family Fall Fest
on 10/31. Drop off is available at our chapel
room on Sundays. Please refrain from getting

anything with Halloween wrappers and candy

that contain nuts.
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